
The Homecoming Dance will be on Saturday, November 1st from 7-11 pm. Tickets will cost $20 and 

will be on sale for Juniors/Seniors ONLY – October 23rd and 24th (lunches), and for all classes – 

October 27th – 31st (lunches). Tickets can not be transferred and there will be absolutely no refunds. 

In order to purchase a ticket the student must meet attendance requirements, be in good standing 

with discipline and have no outstanding debt with the school. Dress is semi-formal and all students in 

attendance should be dressed appropriately.  

  

 

 


